
Holy Family N.S. - Tubbercurry – Co. Sligo 

 e-mail: principalholyfamilyns@gmail.com                                                              Telephone: 071 91 86291 

 

holyfamilytubbercurry.ie    20019J 

Dear parents and guardians, 

 

A reminder that school is closed on Friday 17th March for St Patrick’s Day.  

School is also closed on Thursday 16th March as the staff are training for the revised curriculum.  

• The Green School Committee are having a Green Day on Wednesday March 15th. We encourage 

children to walk to school on this day. If you are driving we would encourage families to park at the 

square and walk to school.  

Children may dress in green on Green Day.  

5th Class will start the Cycling Programme on 23rd March. This is funded through the Green School.  

• Best wishes to the children in 2nd class who are making their First Confession on Wednesday 22nd 

March. The ceremony will take place in the church and starts at 7.30. Children should wear school 

uniform to the First Confession Sacrament.  

• 5th and 6th class had First Aid training on Friday 10th March. This training was paid for by the Board 

of Management.  

• Well done to the boys and girls who took part in Round 1 and Round 2 of the mini 7’s football. Well 

done also to the girls who took part in the FAI Soccer Blitz. Thanks to Ms Tuohy, Eilise, Mr O Hara 

and Mr Rooney for their help.  

• Children in 4th, 5th and 6th will do an Internet Safety Workshop on 27th March. There will be no 

parent talk.  

• School lunches – The school pays for 5 pieces of lunch for each child. Orders should be made by 

Friday each week. If your child isn’t eating the school lunch please cancel the order with Eilise.  

• Next year’s opening date and school closures are now on the calendar on our school website.  

 

Please remember to return any enrolment forms to the school office. The closing date for returning 

forms in March 30th.  

 


